
FOREST CITY BOROUGH 
NOTICE OF 

COUNCIL VACANCY   
Due to the resignation of Council Member 

Sarah Woody, notice is hereby given that the 

Council of the Borough of Forest City, 

Susquehanna Co., Pennsylvania is seeking an 

individual interested in serving on the Borough 

Council for the rest of the 2025 term. This 

person would have to be elected in the 2025 

November Election to continue on to serve on 

council after 2025. Please submit your “Letter 

of Interest” by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, Jun 20, 

2025 to the Borough office by email 

(fcboro@nep.net),  mail or in person at 535 

Main Street, Forest City, Pa 18421. Selection 

and appointment will be made at a Special 

Public Meeting to be held at 6:00 p.m. on 

Monday, June 23, 2025 at the Forest City 

Emergency Services at 380 Railroad Street 

Forest City PA 18421. 

Cindy Stone 

Borough Secretary 


